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Ongar Place  

Nursery News 

Ongar Place Primary School, Addlestone, Surrey, 01932 842785 

 

24th November 2023 
 

 
Nursery Activities and Play 

This week our rhyme focus was ‘Miss Polly had 

a dolly’. We looked at how we can look after 

ourselves and especially loved brushing the 

giant teeth. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In our PE session this week we practised 

moving in different directions and using 

different equipment as we pretended to visit 

a magical castle.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Christmas Activities 
Christmas is fast approaching and we have lots 

of exciting activities coming up. 

 

Friday 1st December 

PTFA Christmas shopping event 

Children have the chance to buy gifts for people 

in their family. If your child does not usually 

come in on this day but you would like them to 

buy gifts, complete the PTFA form and we will 

make sure children have the opportunity to do 

their shopping on a day they are in Nursery. 
 

Friday 8th December 

PTFA Winter Wonderland 

Children will take part in a festive treasure trail 

and there will be a visit from Santa. If your 

child does not usually attend Nursery on this 

day and you would like them to take part, please 

speak to Mrs Pirie by Friday 1st December. 
 

Tuesday 12th December 

Nursery Christmas Party 

Children can come in their own clothes and we 

will celebrate with some music and party games. 

If your child does not usually attend Nursery 

on this day and you would like them to take part, 

please speak to Mrs Pirie by Friday 1st 

December. 
 

Thursday 14th December 

 Christmas Jumper Day 

Children can wear their favourite Christmas 

jumpers to Nursery. 
 

Friday 15th December 

Nursery Christmas Songs 

Parents are invited to join us at 9.15am to watch 

the children sing some festive songs and enjoy 

a mince pie with us. Children who do not usually 

attend are welcome to join us with their 

parents for the singing. 

 

 


